
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR January 13, 2019 

Activities this week: 
Sunday:                 After Worship:  Soup is available 
Monday:                7:00 pm Consistory 
Tuesday:                9:00 am Bible Study 
                        11:00 am Balance for Life Class 
Wednesday: 9:00 am Women’s Bible Study 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 
 

Welcome!  Affectionate Greetings!  We hope that this hour spent in worship will make a healing, empowering difference in your life 
and in the lives of those around you, as part of your witness to our Lord’s great love.  Please let us know who you are by 
introducing yourself to Rev Bill and staying for coffee hour. 

Greeting this morning are Barbara and Bob Kindt.  Ushers assisting in the service are Marilyn Lowe and Russ Glass. 
Sanctuary Flowers are placed by Craig and Kath Jansen in memory of Craig’s brother, Tom. 
A Nursery is available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver. 
Join us after worship in Schadewald Hall for fellowship and refreshments provided by Jim Pirro. 
Soup!!!! The Elves have been busy.  Sausage Tortellini Soup is available today.  $8 a quart. 
Sanctuary Flowers are needed for Sundays.  Please see or call Kathy Jansen to sign up, 331-2695. 
The coffee hour schedule is up and has many openings.  If you are able to sign up and bring goodies in one Sunday, it would be 

greatly appreciated.  Thank you!  P.S.  Next week is available!!  
The Program & Activity Committee will be meeting on January 27 after worship to go over fund raising and activities in the life of the 

church.  If you would be like to be a part of this committee, we would love to see you at this meeting. 
Women’s Bible Study:  Our next meeting is this Wednesday, January 16, 9:00-11:00 am.  Our subject is Queen Esther.  Refreshments 

are served.  Ladies, bring a friend! 
2019 Envelopes are available in Schadewald Hall.  Classis dues are $109.90  

per person or $9.16 per person per month. 
Our mission for the month of January is Clinton Avenue Warming Center. Thank you all for your generous contributions to help the 

poor and suffering brothers and sisters. Marilyn, chair 
Deacon of the month is Chris Decker. Call Chris at 518-669-1512 if you need a deacon’s assistance. 
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 

strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for Woodstock Reformed Church in 
Woodstock, New York. 

Events at other churches locally:  See Bulletin Board in Schadewald Hall for more information. 

 January 27, 1:00 pm Rev. Dr. Bruce Chilton lecture series at Rhinebeck Reformed Church. 

 February 15, 7:00 pm, Candlelight Concert at Saugerties Reformed Church.  A magical night of romance. 
 

 


